
November 4, 2006 

 

Chuck, 

 

I wrote an account of our trip and put it on my 

website, www.steveharryssite.com. I have included many 

of your photos. If that is not OK with you, let me 

know and I will remove them. I added them just last 

night, and this site is known only to friends and 

relatives. It is not a commercial site. In the 

account, I give you credit for each of your photos. 

 

I had many of the same pictures, but often yours were 

better. 

 

Steve Harry 


